
 

Page 1 of 1 
 

May 1, 2018 

Chairman Kenneth White called the Regular Monthly Meeting of the Eaton Township Board of 

Supervisors to order at 7:00 PM. He led those in attendance in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag 

Present were: Supervisors Kenneth White, Paul Rowker; Township Secretary/Treasurer Brenda Novak 

Supervisor Abe Kukuchka was absent. 

Others present: James David, DGK Insurance; Residents: Jean Anderson, Linda Reeves, Desiree House, and 

Robert Reeves 

Supervisors were presented with copies of the minutes of the April 3, 2018 Regular Meeting. Chairman White 

moved to dispense with the reading of the minutes, if the minutes appear in order, as Supervisors have draft 

copies for review. Motion was made by Rowker and second by White to approve the minutes as presented. 

Motion carried. 

The financial report was approved as presented. Balance of Account Funds is as follows: General Fund 

$234,217.97; Act 13 Funds $55,210.61; State Liquid Fuels $172,798.26; State LF Equipment Reserve 

$107,323.63; ESCROW (Holding Tanks) $3,009.27 for a total of $572,559.74. All bills received to date have 

been paid. All Federal & State taxes and payroll liabilities are current. 

The Zoning Officer activity report was reviewed. 

Public Privilege of the Floor: 

Desiree House, Eaton Hills resident, expressed concerns about work on land owned by Eaton Road Company. 

Ms. House also expressed concerns about flashing lights on Hunter Hwy that are now visible from her property. 

Rowker will check with DEP about concerns regarding the size of buffer barrier. 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

Grounds Security System: Tabled 

Township Website: Up and running. Good feedback from residents. 

Cinder/salt Shed: Supervisors approved the advertising for bids for a cinder/salt shed. Rowker will work with 

Brenda to write the bid pack and advertisement. 

NEW   BUSINESS: 

Letters and Seminars were reviewed. 

Rowker stated that repairs to the damaged Susquehanna Bridge light will be paid for by the driver’s insurance. 

Spring Clean-Up Day is set for June 2, 7:00AM-2:30PM. Advertising was approved for 2 weeks ads in the 

Press Examiner and the Advance. 

Bills were approved and checks signed. 

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:44 PM on a motion by Rowker and second by 

White. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Brenda Novak, Secretary 


